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Newsletter

Dear 4th Grade Families, 
     What a week! We started the week off with a trip to the corn maze, which was a blast!
The kids had such a great time, and hopefully learned a little along the way! A big thank
you to our fearless chaperones who lead the kids through the maze with ease. I am so
grateful for all your help! 
     We also got to celebrate Halloween on Tuesday, and All Saints Day on Wednesday - it
was a busy couple days! While these weeks can be tiring, they are also the weeks where I
feel so lucky to do this job. Thank you for sharing your wonderful children with all of us at
SMS!
     I cannot believe it is already November! If you have not done so already, please take a
moment to complete the survey sent out by Dr. Romero to sign up for a conference time
that works with your busy schedule. I am looking forward to finding a time to talk about
your fabulous student! 

Know of my prayers for you and your family always, and enjoy your weekend!
Best, 
Ms. Nelson

A Note from Ms. NelsonWeek 9

Next week on Thursday, 11/9, 4th grade will be
celebrating the day Washington became a state (11/11).
We will be celebrating with lots of Washington themed
activities, and will be working on a craft that will be a part
of their completed Washington State Project! It will be a
great day to celebrate our state pride!

Washington Day!

Corn Maze

fun!

Veteran’s Day!

Week of
October 30th

Next week, we will have NO
SCHOOL on Friday 11/10 to honor
Veteran’s Day! Enjoy the three
day weekend! Thank you to those
who have served our country!


